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The Virginia State LC Championships meet was the first meet in PVS to use chase 
starts.  About 40 minutes was saved from the timeline on both Saturday and Sunday.  
Additionally, 100% positive check-in saved an additional 17 minutes on Saturday and 
24 minutes on Sunday.  This allowed the meet to be run within the contracted pool 
rental time.  There were no problems with using this format. 
 
Safety Committee 
 
Nothing to report this month. 
 
Equipment 
 
We purchased another 50M extension harness and some minor supplies from Colorado 
Timing Systems. 
 
Technical Committee 
 
The committee worked on several meets for compliance with the 4-hour rule for 12&U 
sessions. 
 
The committee worked on a solution to handle the long timelines for the PVS LC 1 
meet.  Chase starts will be used at Fairland for the 13&O session and possibly the 11-
12 session. 
 
Officials Committee 
 
Requests for approval of Officials Travel Reimbursement requests for the Grand Prix 
meets in April and May will be presented to the Board. 
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